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Rep Allen Visits Waukesha West 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Rep Allen visited Waukesha West High School to experience a day in the life of a 
Waukesha student.   
 
Rep Allen shadowed senior Jenna Lawrence who worked as an intern in his office during the summer of 2023.  
 
“Spending time at Waukesha West brought back great memories of when my two daughters attended here,” 
said Rep Allen. “For me, this visit confirms the great work going on in our Waukesha schools. Also, I want to 
thank Waukesha West Principal Ryan Patt for this opportunity.”  
 
Rep. Allen was an advocate for increasing the per pupil revenue limit minimum from $10,000 to $11,000 in the 
2023-2025 budget. Previously, Waukesha schools were limited to only $10,206.94 per pupil.  
 
 

 
 

### 
 
Rep. Scott Allen represents the City of Waukesha, the Villages of Dousman, North Prairie, Summit, and 
Waukesha, and the Towns of Genesee, Mukwonago, and Ottawa. 


